
 From:  

Sent: 14 February 2018 11:19 

To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 

Subject: Re: FOI Request RE Council Tax Consultation 

 

FAO Louise Cook 

 
Dear Louise 

 
Many thanks for the prompt response to my FOI request. Much 

appreciated. 

 
Before I respond in full, can you please give me an indication of: 

1. Total number of households/CT bills liable for the Humberside Police 
precept. 

2. Does 22.1% turnout figure at last PCC election take into account or 
rule out the 4/5000 spoiled ballot papers 

(so I can extrapolate the total electoral roll for HPCC elections. Unless you 
are able to provide the definitive figure) 

 
Again, thanks and regards. 

 
From: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
To:  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018, 16:54 
Subject: RE: FOI Request RE Council Tax Consultation 
 
Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request. 
  
The information that you are seeking is in the public domain and is therefore already 
available to you.  The report submitted by the Commissioner to the Police and Crime Panel 
can be found at http://www.northlincs.gov.uk/your-council/about-your-council/committees-
and-cabinet/humberside-police-and-crime-panel/.   Paragraphs 3.43-3.45 on page 10 of the 
Commissioner’s report refer to the public consultation, including the outcome.   
  
Further details of the consultation exercise are also published on the Commissioner’s 
website at http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/News-and-Events/News-
Archive/2018/Council-Tax-Consultation.aspx and you are able to view the survey results 
from a link on the same page 
https://data.surveygizmo.com/r/260480_5a5dc5c6166199.28593462. 
  
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication 
Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal 
review.  Any request for an internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed to: 
  
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
The Lawns 
Harland Way 
Cottingham 
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HU16 5SN 
  
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
  
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Louise Cook 
Governance and Administration Manager 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
  
------------------------------------------  
From: 
Sent: 09 February 2018 12:09:03  
To: SPOC Freedom Of Information  
Subject: FOI Request RE Council Tax Consultation  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 
  
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 

  

In reference to: 

  

1. Council Tax Consultation 

  

 
Council Tax Consultation  

 

  

2. Panel supports Commissioner's budget proposals 

  

 
Panel supports Commissioner's budget proposals  

 

  

Please will you kindly provide a copy of any formal report/presentation/information papers 

on the 'public consultation' formulation and outcomes as presented to the PCP. 

  

Failing the availability of any such formal report/document; then I would much appreciate 

being provided specific details of the 'public consultation' agents, process, 

adjudication/validation methodology and all such information and breakdown on the 

consultee numbers, responses, data, findings and conclusions that determined the PCC's 

judgement and final decision. 

  

Many thanks. 

  

Kind regards 
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